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Subject: Question  

Hello, 
 
Let’s think about this: 
Shouldn’t our public water supply be safe for everyone???  
Here are the stories of two of the many people who came forward five years ago. � 
The video is only about 5 minutes long. 
 
https://m.youtube.com/watch?v=VyDh-AAUG6Y&frags=pl%2Cwn 
 
There is no argument that infants under 6 months should  NOT swallow fluoride. Council needs 
to put warnings on water bills for parents of infants to find another source of water for mixing 
infant formula. And the Health unit could start a breast-feeding campaign because mothers’ 
bodies filter fluoride out of breastmilk. Just some important things to think about, if fluoridation 
is reintroduced. 
 
Happy New Year, 
 
Ayesha Drouillard  
Resident of Ward 2 
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